
 
 

      
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Our After School Club has been extremely successful and as a result we are amending the way we book 
places from February half term. 
 
Due to the success of the club we urge you to pre-book your places at the end of each half term for the 
following half term.  This will guarantee your child a place if you need a regular booking.   
 
It is still possible to book on an ad-hoc basis but please be aware that we are unable to guarantee a 
place and urge you to book places as far in advance as possible to avoid disappointment.   
 
After school club is available to all children from Reception to Year 6 and is run by experienced 
Hilderthorpe staff.  Our after school club provides an evening of fun and games for all children and a 
range of snacks are included and provided each night.  
 
Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
Please see below for the clubs terms and conditions: 
 
Parent/Carers Terms of Conditions 
 
Opening Times: 3.15pm-5.15 pm 
Monday-Friday (Term Time Only)  
 
Fees: £5.00 per session per child – PAID ONE HALF TERM IN ADVANCE 
 
Change of Days: Please give 1 half term notice of any changes of days your child will be attending the club.  
 
Sickness: Charges will still apply for days taken as sick absence. If your child will be off for a long period of time 
please speak to the office about fees.  
 
Behaviour: Hilderthorpe Primary School reserves the right to exclude a child from the After School Club should 
behaviour be unacceptable. 
 
Please contact the school office at your earliest convenience to secure your child's place for the next 
half term at the club.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs S. Hall 
Headteacher  
 


